
 

 

Newsletter 2020, No. 42-2 
  
 

Newsletter of the Global Network: “Child Support Worldwide” 

Dear network members and child support experts 

all over the world, 

 
 

 
 

Program and registration for the closing conference 

 
As announced in the last Newsletter, the closing conference of the EU-funded project 

EPAPFR and the inauguration of the same-named platform will take place on 12 and 

13 March 2020 in Lyon (France).  

 

The conference program is now available.  

 

Furthermore, the online registration via the website of the project coordinator, FIJI-

Auvergne-Rhône-Alpes, is open.   

 

The project partners are looking forward to welcoming many participants and an 

exciting exchange of experience! 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fiji-ra.fr/reseau-et-plateforme-associative/epapfr/
https://www.heidelberg-conference2013.de/whats-new.html


 
 

 

In case you are not the original addressee and/or this newsletter has been forwarded to you: Please send a 

message to childsupport@dijuf.de if you wish to receive our future newsletters. If you don’t wish any further 

information, please click here: nomail@dijuf.de.   

The German Institute for Youth Human Services and Family Law assumes responsibility for the contents available 

on childsupport-worldwide.org. Despite careful control, we do not assume any liability for the contents of 

external links. The operators are solely responsible for contents of linked pages. 
For more information please visit our website at childsupport-worldwide.org or contact Natalie Faetan 

at faetan@dijuf.de / +49 6221 9818-0. 
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